
 

 

February 25, 2021 
 
LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Families, 
It was so great to see the San Miguel Primary 
students on campus this week.  Thanks so much to 
those that were able to take the time out of your day 
to make this happen for your child. In case you 
didn’t get the news, we are moving to the Hybrid 
model on Monday March 29th. I’m so excited. I’m 
also happy to announce that we’ll be hosting another Return to 
Recess over the next couple weeks. See below for more details. 
Enjoy your three day weekend! 
Warm regards,  
Patrick Eagle  
 
FRIDAY ASSEMBLY VIDEO 
https://www.wevideo.com/view/2066954528 
 
PARENT MEETING WITH THE PRINCIPAL 
I’m hosting another parent meeting on Tuesday March 2nd at 
5:30. Here is the Zoom link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85775662183 
 
UPCOMING STUDENT MATERIALS PICK UP DAYS 
We are having our normally scheduled pick up day on March 3rd, 
but instead of the next one being two weeks later, it will be on 
3/10. This is to help our teachers prepare for moving to the 
Hybrid model. On the 10th your child will receive a packet that 
will be used from 3/10-3/19 
RETURN TO RECESS 
During the next two weeks (starting this Monday) we’ll be 
hosting another round of recesses. This time the groupings will 
be by cohort and we’ll have two different grade levels arriving 
and departing at different times. Distant Learning students can 
pick the time on the day of their grade level. It will look like this: 
3/1 6th grade cohort A, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/1 5th grade cohort A, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/2 6th grade cohort B, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/2 5th grade cohort B, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/4 4th grade cohort A, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/4 4th grade cohort B, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/5 3rd grade cohort A, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/8 2nd grade cohort A, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/8 1st grade cohort A, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/9 2nd grade cohort B, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/9 1st grade cohort B, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/11 Kindergarten cohort A, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/11 TK All, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
3/12 Kindergarten cohort B, arriving 12:30, leaving 1:00 
3/12 TK All, arriving 12:40, leaving 1:10 
Again students can walk to campus, but just need to check in 
with staff at the front of the school. Here are ​ possible activities 
and reminders​ once again and the ​schedule​. Click on the blue 
text to see it again. Please preview this video to know what to 
do and understand the new traffic pattern. 
https://www.wevideo.com/view/2051105277 

 
DRIVE IN MOVIE NIGHT IS COMING 
Watch your email to register for the Drive in 
Movie Night! Friday March 5th. 
 
ANOTHER MAKE UP PICTURE DAY 
We are having a make up picture day this 
Saturday at our office in Sebastopol.. If you are 
interested in coming please e-mail us at 
hawkesschools@yahoo.com​. You do need to 

schedule a time to come to this make up day. It will be a drive by 
picture day just like we had at your school but located at our 
studio in Sebastopol. Let us know if you are interested in 
coming. 
 
A NOTE FROM COACH BRE 
This week's challenge is a 1 MINUTE BURPEE CHALLENGE. I 
will pick 2 winners at random as usual, but I will also reward 
whomever can do the most amount of burpees in one minute. 
Would be a great 'brain break' to do with your class during 
zoom. ​https://youtu.be/HKiFnlT14cM 
Winners of last week's Challenge- (I'll have their prize in the 
office by 1pm on Wednesday)  
Moses G.- Mark West 2nd Grade, Mrs. Granados 
Danary C. - San Miguel 6th grade, Ms. Andersen 
Thank You to Bravo Restoration & Construction for sponsoring 
the Challenge!  Please continue to encourage your students to 
move each day. Have a great week!Thank You, Breanne Bush 
'Coach Bre' 

 _PE with Coach Bre Week #22.pdf 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
3/2/21 - Parent meeting with the principal 5:30 
3/3/21 -​ ​Student materials pick up day 
3/3/21 - Lunch Distribution 
3/5/21 - Drive in Movie Night at San Miguel 
3/9/21 - Drawing Assembly 
3/10/21 - Lunch Distribution 
3/10/21 - Student materials pick up day 
3/22-26 - Spring Break 
3/29/21 - Hybrid Model begins - Back to School! 
 
A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 
Another free virtual concert is coming up from the Santa Rosa 
Symphony, this Sunday at 3pm! It's really nice to be able to enjoy 
it with the whole family. Wiggly toddlers allowed (and 
encouraged)! :) To quickly access the concert this Sunday, just 
click on this link:  
https://www.youtube.com/user/ticketssrs 
Do you want to support music and arts education in the Mark 
West Union School District? Consider joining the Mark West 
Education Foundation! Flyer ​here​. We are currently seeking 
volunteers for the positions of ​secretary​ and ​treasurer​. Please 
contact Shannon Duffy at ​mwef@mwusd.org​ if you are 
interested or have any questions.  
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PTO UPDATE 
Our LAST PTO meeting of the year will be on Wednesday, May 
19th, via zoom! We are looking to fill the President, Vice 
President and Secretary roles as our current board members 
have already served their 2 years.  Soooo, if you are interested 
PLEASE reach out to the PTO! All 3 board members are working 
moms and were able to do both, so don’t let work deter you 
from being a part of enriching your child’s experience. 
nicole@bravorestoration.com 
 
YEARBOOK 
Yes! We are still going to be doing a yearbook this year! So 
please start gathering photos of your children in their classroom 
environment and we will be sharing a link over the next couple 
of weeks where to share, as well as how to purchase the 
yearbook. 
 
NORTH BAY SCIENCE DISCOVERY DAY 
The North Bay Discovery Center is hosting a virtual science 
event on Saturday, March 13th. Click​ here ​for the flyer. 
 

Spirit Week Pictures 
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